
 We, the undersigned pupils of                                school ask that you, our Eden District councillor, support the motion to declare a climate emergency with the aim of making Eden District carbon neutral by 2030. This will be discussed at the Eden District Council meeting on Thursday, the 11th of July 2019. We would also like to hear the measures you intend to put in place to achieve this.

Yours sincerely,

